
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
Present: 
 
Brian Cunningham BRASS 
Paulette Rennie Bedford Community Self-Help Group 
Len Simkins Autism Bedfordshire 
Chantel Sutherland Grand Union Housing Group 
Tina Sullivan Grand Union Housing Group 
Samantha Conder Macmillan Welfare Rights – Central Bedfordshire Council 
Sylvia MacDowell Money Advice at St Andrews 
Carol Madden Money Advice at St Andrews 
Sarah Hughes Central Bedfordshire Council 
Gordon Angus Advice Central 
Tabitha Park Citizens Advice Leighton Linslade 
Kash Karimzandi Citizens Advice Leighton Linslade 
Martin Trinder CVS Beds 
 

Apologies  
 
Georgia Bowers Bedford Borough Council Libraries 
Elliott Stephenson Grand Union Housing Group 
Trevor Moisey Three Rivers Church, Bedford 
Caroline Lewis Mind BLMK 
Wendy Bird Bedfordshire Police 
Helen Turney BCHA 
Karen Lister Salvation Army 
 

  Action 

1 
 
 
 
2 

Welcome and introductions - Brian Cunningham chaired the meeting on behalf of BAF’s 
Steering Group. 
 
 
Apologies for absence were noted (listed above). 
 

 

3 Minutes of last Forum meeting (1 November 2018) and Matters Arising  
 
The minutes of the last Forum meeting were agreed. 
 
There were no matters arising that were not on the agenda. 
 

 
 
 
 

4 Presentation – Brexit – Implications for the Local Advice Sector 
 
Martin gave a presentation on BREXIT, which was followed by a group discussion and 
information share. A copy of the presentation can be found below. 
 
Of particular note was the launch of the OISC Level 1 Immigration (limited to the EU Settlement 
Scheme registration), for ‘not for profit or charitable organisations that intend to offer their clients 
advice and services in this area only and can offer free advice and services or charge only a 
modest fee to contribute to the running of the organisation’. 
 

 

5 Central Bedfordshire Advice Strategy 
 
Len gave a presentation on the Advice Strategy and BAF’s role. A copy of the presentation can 
be found on the BAF website. 

 

Minutes of Forum Meeting 
 

7th February 2019 
Grand Union Housing – Ampthill 

 



6 Update on BAF activities 
 
Len provided verbal report on the work of BAF – see attached for a written report. 
 

 

7 Information Exchange 
 
Sylvia - Money Advice - The service continues to support a small number of people, but with a 
highly personalised service. More advisors are needed. 
 
Chantel - Grand Union Housing Group 

• Tina Sullivan has now joined the team 

• Project Mackenzie is a programme aimed at young people aged 16-24 and not in education, 
employment or training 

• GU are co-hosting a Jobs Fair on 30 April at Flitwick Village Hall 
 
Sam –Macmillan Welfare Rights – Currently recruiting for a full-time advisor. 
 
Gordon – Advice Central / Disability Resource Centre – The gym at Poynters Road has been 
re-equipped with ‘12 new pieces of the very latest fitness tech, especially designed so that 
disabled people and people with health conditions can exercise safely.’ 
 
Tabitha – Citizens Advice Leighton Linslade – Tabitha provided an update from the three 
CA’s in Central Bedfordshire.  

• All CAs are now seeing the impact of Universal Credit, in addition to the usual post-
Christmas rush. 

• Currently trialling a digital drop-in at the library 

• CA Leighton are holding a Fundraising concert on the 9th March 

• Tabitha will soon be leaving CA Leighton, with Kash taking over. 
 
Martin – CVS - A poverty networking event is being held in Bedford on 21st March. BAF have 
been invited to contribute to the discussions and have a stall at the event. 
 
Paulette – Bedford Community Self Help Group – The Lunch club at Mount Zion church on 
Midland Road continues.  
 
Brian - BRASS – 205 case ‘matters’ were dealt with last month, which is a new record for the 
service. There are now 16 Syrian families within the Borough. 
 
Len - Autism Bedfordshire  

• The new charity shop on Bedford High Street has had a successful start.  

• AB is now a registered NOCN centre to be able to offer qualification to clients.  
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Any other business 
 

• BAF Steering Group – Brian asked if other BAF members would consider joining the 
Steering Group, which meets three times a year to plan the BAF meetings and oversee other 
activities. 

 

 

 Future meeting dates – 2pm start: 
 

• 4th July 2019 

• 7th November 2019 

• 6th February 2020 
 

 

 
Documents discussed at this meeting can be found at www.bedsadviceforum.org.uk 

 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.bedsadviceforum.org.uk/


 



 



 



 
 

 
 
 



 
  



 


